
CPR Reimbursement
Program

Learn more about
this opportunity

here!

Brookings Area United Way & The
Prairie Doc are working together 
to increase the number of
CPR trained individuals in
Brookings County.

Learn how to save a life
today!

Nonprofit personnel come 
into contact with many 
vulnerable populations. By 
providing this opportunity to 
nonprofit professionals, it will 
equip them to be better 
prepared in case of an emergency.


